DEFENSE LOGISTICS AGENCY

DISPOSITION SERVICES
74 WASHINGTON AVENUE NORTH
BATTLE CREEK, MICHIGAN 49037-3092

Mr. Conor Skelding

MuckRock News MAR 11 2016
DEPT MR 13818

P.O. Box 55819

Boston, MA 02205-5819

Dear Mr. Skelding:

This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request received by the FOIA
Office for DLA Disposition Services and assigned FOIA case number DRMS-15-MFOI-00021.
You requested: 1. The applications for enrollment in the DLA’s 1033 Program by the New York
City Police Department. 2. NYPD’s application for the armored trucks they obtained, the
carriers they obtained, the image intensifiers they obtained, the night vision sights they obtained
and any equipment that they applied for but were denied.

We have conducted a search of those DLA Disposition Services Offices most likely to
hold records of interest to you. DLA Disposition Services has no records responsive to your
request.

You have the right to appeal this no records response. An appeal must be made in
writing to the General Counsel and reach the General Counsel’s Office within 60 calendar days
from the date of this letter, no later than 5:00 pm, Eastern Standard Time. The appeal should
include your reasons for reconsideration and enclose a copy of this letter. An appeal may be
mailed, emailed to hq-foia@dla.mil, or faxed to 703-767-6091. Appeals are to be addressed to
the General Counsel, Defense Logistics Agency, ATTN: DGA, Suite 1644, 8725 John J.
Kingman Road, Fort Belvoir, Virginia 22060-6221.

No fees are assessed for processing your request. Should you need further assistance,
please contact Ms. Judith Mansfield, DLA Disposition Services FOIA Officer, at 269-961-4513
or Judith.Mansfield@dla.mil. Please reference case number DRMS-15-MFOI-00021 in any
subsequent communication.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL O. CANNON, SES
Director



